
Florida Elks HS Senior Scholarship Opportunity 

 

The application process is now open to any High School Senior graduating in 2025.  The 

Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 encourages any senior who is interested in this scholarship to go 

online and apply.  Applications are due by January 17, 2025.  For more information see below 

and visit: https://floridaelks.org/hope-scholarship or contact your high school guidance office. 

 


